

## **Aston Tower Community Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

28th March 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Thank you for your support this term. It has been a successful one. School closes for the Easter holiday on Friday 31st March 2023 at 12:10pm for all children. There will not be a Friday afternoon club. School opens again on Monday 17th April at 8:35am for children in Years 1 to 6, and 8:40am for children in the nursery and reception classes.

Please remember that you should send your child to school every day unless they are unwell. The Council will fine parents of children whose attendance is too low. Please also remember that you must not book holidays or trips abroad during term time. The Council will now fine you if you do this.

During the next half term, we will have some Public Holidays and school will be closed on those days. They are:

Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May.

Children in years 1 to 6 should bring their school book bags with them every day. You can buy a book bag from the office and pay using the app.

Thank you again for your support.

Yours faithfully

Jonathan Moore

Moore

Headteacher











